
 

 

 

November 16, 2010 

 

David Danner, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive S W 
Olympia WA 98504-7250 
 
 
RE:   Sanitary Service Company, Inc. (Certificate No. G-14) Blaine-Bay Refuse, Inc. service area 

 Tariff No. 3, Item 230 increase 

 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

On behalf of Sanitary Service Company, Inc. (SSC), holder of Certificate No. G-14, enclosed are revisions 

to our Tariff No. 3 for increased disposal fees at RDS (Recycling and Disposal Services, Inc.).  The increase 

is the result of the City of Ferndale increasing solid waste utility tax from 10% to 11% effective January 1, 

2011.  The annual impact on Tariff No. 3 is approximately $5,000.  Copies of the rate increase notices 

and the city ordinance are enclosed.  Notice to the impacted customers will be shown on their bills. 

If you have any questions related to this filing please contact me at (360) 734-3490 or E-mail me at 

ed@ssc-inc.com. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Edward Nikula                                                                                                                                                                          

Vice President 


